
 

 

Date:  September 24, 2019 
 
To:  Bear Creek Waste Water Enterprise Customers 
 
From: San Lorenzo Valley Water District 
 
 
The San Lorenzo Valley Water would like to invite you to attend a meeting 
between the Bear Creek Waste Water customers and the District on 
Wednesday, October 2, 2018 at 6:30 pm at the BCRPD Bear Creek 
Country Club Facility, 15685 Forest Hill Dr., Boulder Creek. 
 
The District will present information related to the responses for Request for 
Proposal for Design Services to the Bear Creek Estates Wastewater 
Treatment Facility Alternatives Analysis and encourage your questions and 
input.  The RFP and the 3 responses we received are available on our 
website http://slvwd.com/_BearCreek.htm. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting but have questions contact the 
District at 831-338-2153 and ask for the Engineering Manager, Darren 
Langfield.  You may also send an email to dlangfield@slvwd.com. 
 
Thank you and we hope to see you on October 2nd. 
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